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October 3, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

 

The Graduating Class of 2024 at Collège Churchill High School would like to hold their first bake sale of 

the year, to raise money for their Grad ceremonies and Grad tickets this year. 

 

The bake sale will be held on Tuesday, October 31, 2023. The graduating students will be in the front 

lobby during the day to sell their baked goods. 

 

Last year’s bake sales were a huge success and we are hoping that parents/guardians and students will 

be able to help support the event by donating some baked goods. 

 

We will be accepting baked items in room 44 on Monday, October 30 and Tuesday, October 31 in the 

morning. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at 204 474-1301 

or by email at tdent@wsd1.org . 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your help, 

 

 

 

Tania Dent 

Grad Supervisor|Teacher 
Collège Churchill High School 


